
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
May 25, 2004 
 
 
 
Advice No. 3484T 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest Corporation (Qwest) is forwarding for filing the sheets listed in Attachment A. 
 
This filing is in compliance with the Twenty-Second Supplemental Order in Docket UT-
023003 - the new cost docket.  Pursuant to the Order Approving and Adopting the Settlement 
Agreement,  the filing reflects changes in wirecenter – zone assignment and new rates for the 2-
wire unbundled loop. 
 
This filing is associated with Advice No. 3485T.  If you have questions concerning this filing, 
please contact Sue Henson at 206-345-4341. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
By  _____________________________ 
 President 
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